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38 Roscor Lane,

Carranbeg,

Roscor,

Belleek,

Co. Fermanagh,

BT93 3DP
Principal: Marie O’Shea




           Tel: 028 68658484


29th January 2018
Dear Parents

Just a few reminders and bits of information about the weeks ahead.
Grandparents Assembly

As part of Catholic Schools Week we are inviting any Grandparents from the school to come to assembly on Thursday morning 1st February at 10.15 am. There will be tea and biscuits afterwards and a chance to see some of the children’s work.
Parking

It is prohibited to block the school gate area.  Following recent incidences at the school this area has been particularly highlighted especially for access of emergency services.

PLEASE DO NOT PARK / BLOCK SCHOOL GATE AREA AT ANY TIME.

Mid Term Break 

Half term holidays commence Thursday 15th – Monday 19th February inclusive.

Staff Development Day on Monday 19th February. 
Uniform for sale

Due to the closure of the Helping Hand charity shop we have a few items of school uniform for sale in school.

Polo shirt (with logo) – Sizes 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-12 @ £6.75 each

Red Tie (elasticated) @ £1.50 each
Jumper (with logo) – sizes 3-4, 5-6 @ £10.00 each

Contact school office for more information.
Other Monies 

Milk:

£3.40 for February

Dinner:
£2.60 daily, £13.00 weekly, £44.20 for month of February
 P5, P6 & P7   Swimming is on Fridays. Swimming must be paid for in euros!
Kind regards

Marie O’Shea
Marie O’Shea

Principal
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